
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

World book day was great fun and the children recited their poem ‘Alligator Pie’ with 

great enthusiasm; their costumes were amazing! A massive thank you to Mrs Boxall for 

making us those amazing balloon orbs and at such short notice too.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In maths this week, the children were beginning to understand what a unit fraction is. 

Due to Book Week activities, we will be continuing with this next week too.  

The children finished writing their English versions of ‘Wombat goes Walkabout’ on 

Thursday and I am very much looking forward to reading them over the weekend. Some 

children finished their final part of the story by acting and we freeze framed the ending. 

The children enjoyed listening to the author David Fuller this week and it was great to see 

so much encouragement for reading and writing.  

This week, the children were learning who Picasso was and looked at some of the 

famous artwork that he created. On Thursday afternoon, they recreated one of these 

paintings with Mrs Patterson and made them very bold and colourful in the process.  

We have Woodland Learning on Tuesday and are hoping for some of the lovely sunshine 

to stay that we have seen this week. The children will need to still have their arms 

covered, because of the nature of the wooded area.  

Thanks, 

The Year 3 Teaching Team  
 

 
 

  Year 3 Newsletter- 7th March 2025 

Spellings (10)  These are regularly spelt incorrectly in books. 

 

Occasion, opposite, possible, pressure, often, notice, perhaps, natural, mention, 

minute.  

 

(7)  

 

Think, drink, sink, ink, pink, link, wink. 


